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To Whom It May Concern; 
 
I would like to make a submission  on behalf of all of the greyhounds who have been doped, killed & 
mistreated because they didn't run fast enough for the mere entertainment of humans.  
 
The way that these dogs are treated is barbaric and so unnecessary. I find it disturbing that the world 
is letting any type of animal cruelty be carried out. There needs to be tougher penalties and jail time 
for animal cruelty.  
 
I speak for those who cannot speak for themselves. Though they cannot speak we know they 
definitely can feel. We need to respect them & make changes. 


